
 

Living, learning and growing in God’s love 
St John Bosco Catholic Primary School  

  Friday 15th October 2021 

Newsletter written by Olivier, Margaret, Scarlett and Nathaniel—Y6 pupils 

Frank Chapman   
Year 5 had a fantastic time at Frank 

Chapman. Children and staff stayed in 
the glamping pods and had a great      
outdoor experience. Some of the         

activities included archery, orienteering, 
tree climbing, abseiling, underground  

mining to name a few. We were fortunate 
to have good weather but that did not 

stop the children from getting extremely 
muddy and wet. Well done Year 5!!  

Sports Fixtures    
On Tuesday 15.10.21 girls,  Alexia,             

Margaret, Nadia, Scarlett Year 6. Ava, 
Taliah, Thea, 

Vivienne Year 5 
went to Sandwell 
Academy and took 
part in different 
activities and at 

the end of the day 
played 9 football 

games. 
The Girls won 2 

matches, lost 1 and drew 6. Also, on Tues-
day 19th October there is a Y5/6 Tag 

Rugby Tournament. We wish the children 
going good luck!  

Dear  Lord    We are here to say a great big thank you for bringing happiness to our 
school as we begin to go back to normal after 18 months of Covid. We pray that all 

the children continue to live, learn and grow in your love after how Covid-19 
has affected their learning. Amen.   

Charity Work     
We are very 

happy to say a 
huge thank you 

to all the    
children who 
brought in 

many things for 
our harvest  

assembly that 
was held by Year 2 on Thursday. All the 
food that has been donated, will now be 

taken to Brushstrokes to be given to less          
fortunate families.  

World Mental Health Day   
Following on from Mental Health Day, the 

children took part in a well-being  
afternoon. This involved activities such as 

creating a web of trust, writing a  
letter to their past self, writing  

compliments to each other and talking 
about feelings and emotions.  

Term dates    
School closes at 3.15pm on Thursday 21st 
October (after school clubs will still run) 
and school reopens Monday 1st November.   

Attendance: Our overall attendance this 
term is 96.7%. Class 3 got the  
highest attendance with 98.1%. 

The Memorare    
Remember, O most gracious Virgin Mary, 
that never was it known that anyone who 
fled to thy protection, implored thy help, or 
sought thy intercession was left unaided. 
Inspired with this confidence, I flee to 
thee, O Virgin of virgins, my Mother; 
to thee do I come; before thee I stand,  
sinful and sorrowful. O Mother of the Word 
Incarnate, despite not my petitions, but in 
thy mercy hear and answer me. Amen. 

Parents Meetings  
Parents meetings are on the 20th of  

October 2021. This is an opportunity for 
to find out how children are doing in 
school. It will be held on a phone call. 

Please choose your time at the front of 

REMINDER: School gates open at 8:30 
and close at 8:45. Children must be in 
their classrooms before 8:45 or they will 
be marked as late. Thank you! 

Did you know?  
The brain is comprised of 75% water! 


